
Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.9%   (nationally 94.9%)

This week
94.7%

What a truly special end to the school year we've had! This week,
our amazing Year 6 pupils led a wonderful leavers' service at All
Saints Church. It was a really touching service, and we were so
proud of how brilliantly Year 6 conducted themselves, sharing their
memories and hopes for the future. A huge thank you to Mr.
Summerson for leading the service with them – it was a
memorable occasion for everyone. We also want to extend a
thank you to Mrs. dos Santos for all her fantastic contributions to
the service.
Our Year 6 children this year has been simply wonderful. They've
not only worked incredibly hard but have also been brilliant role
models for the entire school, setting a fantastic example for
younger pupils throughout the year. We are so proud of each and
every one of them and wish them the very best as they move on to
the next exciting stage of their education. We know they will all be
incredibly successful in their new schools and we can't wait to hear
about their achievements!
This has been another busy and successful year, and none of it
would be possible without the dedication of our incredible staff. A
massive thank you to every single member of staff who has
worked tirelessly all year, always putting the children first and
ensuring they have the best possible learning experiences. Their
hard work and commitment make our school such a special
place.
Finally, we have some news about our staff team. We want to send
our very best wishes to Mrs. Kinnersley as she leaves on maternity
leave. We're so excited for her and her family! While she's away, we
extend a very warm welcome to Mrs. Fabian, who will be covering
Mrs. Kinnersley's Thursday and Friday. We're delighted to have her
join our team! Also Mrs Collis who has been working in Sycamore
class (covering whilst Miss Cuthbert was absent) will be leaving us
too. We are very grateful for all the hard work she has put in to
supporting the children in sycamore.
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Dear families,

Have a great summer holiday,
Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

      2025-2026  Term 1
3/9/2025 - School year starts for Year
1,2,3,4,5 and 6
5/9/2025 - Stay and Play for
prospective pupils for Sept 2026
@2pm
8/9/2025 - Stay and Play for
prospective pupils for Sept 2026
@2pm


